
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 18/01/2022 9:51:43 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

18/01/2022 

MRS Tracey Chaffer 
1 Wattle Road ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2480 -2  Wattle Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I do not agree that there is sufficient parking available in the surrounding streets at any time. 
We are unable to park our cars within 100m of our property even after 7pm at night due to the 
number of gyms, dance studios and smash repairs with cars parked on street. Visitors have to 
park in our driveway and we have to shuffle cars to get out. Delivery vans are often parked 
across the drive. 
The additional strain of more cars looking for parking would not be able to be supported and 
this should be reconsidered. 
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